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 INVITATION TO BID 
  
CITY OF COTTONWOOD HEIGHTS 
2277 East Bengal Boulevard 
Cottonwood Heights, Utah 84121 
 
Notice is hereby given that the CITY OF COTTONWOOD HEIGHTS (OWNER) will accept bids 
for the construction work associated with the Prospector Drive Storm Drain - PROJECT # 001.23 
- according to Drawings and Specifications prepared by the ENGINEER (ARDURRA), and 
described in general as: 
 
The work includes furnishing all labor, tools, materials, equipment, transportation, and services required for 
the construction of the below described project, located in Cottonwood Heights. 
   
The work for Project #001.23, Prospector Drive Storm Drain, includes several tasks such as mobilization, 
traffic control (including maintenance of traffic), inlet protection, removal of asphalt at the intersections of 
Quicksilver and Timberline Drives, removal of curb and gutters and waterways at the intersections, and 
removal and replacement (at new grade) of a portion of the sidewalk on the south side of Timberline Drive. 
Additionally, the project involves the installation of two storm drain manholes and sections of 18" RCP pipe, 
a single catch basin, double catch basin, raising, framing, covering, and collaring around existing manholes, 
re-paving according to modified contours, placement of new ADA warning surfaces, and all other related 
work associated with the construction plan set. All of the work will be done in accordance with the Drawings 
and Specifications prepared by the Engineer and will meet the Cottonwood Heights and APWA standards 
and specifications. 
 
CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be examined at the City Offices, 2277 E. Bengal Blvd, Cottonwood 
Heights or using the Utah Public Procurement Website, (bids.sciquest.com). Request for a copy of 
CONTRACT DOCUMENTS shall be submitted via email to Adam Ginsberg at aginsberg@ch.utah.gov. or  
downloaded from bids.sciquest.com 
  
Separate sealed bids will be received by the OWNER in their office located at 2277 East Bengal Boulevard, 
Cottonwood Heights, Utah 84121 until 2:00 p.m. on June 12th, 2023, and then at said office publicly opened 
and read aloud. Bids shall be addressed and delivered to Cottonwood Heights Recorder, prior to the Bid 
Opening. 
 
Bid security in the amount of 5% of the base bid will be required to accompany bids. 
 
All questions relative to the project shall be submitted via email to Adam Ginsberg at 
aginsberg@ch.utah.gov 
 
The OWNER reserves the right to reject any or all bids; or to accept or reject the whole or any 
part of any bid; or to waive any informality or technicality in any bid in the best interest of the City. 
Only bids giving a firm quotation properly signed will be accepted. 
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